

## **Educational Risk Insurance Consortium - North ERIC® North**

E. Jay Lawton, Subfund Administrator G.R. Murray Insurance jlawton@ogy-grmurray.com

Nancy Riccio, G.R. Murray Insurance nricció@ogy-grmurray.com

Patrick M. Moran, Chairman pmoran@mresc.k12.nj.us

> Ivy Davis, NJSIG idavis@njsig.org

July 28, 2014

Township of Union Board of Education Mr. James Damato **Board Secretary** 2369 Morris Avenue Union, NJ 07083-5712

Dear Mr.Damato:



The New Jersey Schools Insurance Group (NJSIG) is pleased to inform you that your 2014 Safety Grant in the amount of \$43,711.00 has been approved.

## Congratulations!!

The organized Grant Committee of the ERIC North subfund, of which your district participates, has reviewed your application and finds that your project meets the NJSIG's grant guidelines. Your grant will allow future enhancements to your building safety and security concerns. This grant will not only support your districts' loss control efforts, but will assist NJSIG in the prevention of costly claims.

With your continued membership, NJSIG will distribute the 2014 Safety Grant checks this Fall. If you have any questions, please contact your Member Services Representative:

Ivy Davis, Senior Member Services Rep.

Email: idavis@NJSIG.org

Cell: 609-500-4779

Thank you for your participation in the NJSIG 2014 Safety Grant program!!

Sincerely,

BERNARDO GIULIANA Grant Committee Chairperson

CC: Greg DerAsadourian, Marquis Agency

Marty Kalbach, Director, Tony Jones, Loss Control Manager

